
Dear Seaford PTSA Families,      
    We would like to take this opportunity to welcome you back to a new school year!  If 
you are new to our Middle School or High School. Welcome! We are looking forward to 
a great year! PLEASE join us for our first PTSA meeting on September 15th at 7:00 pm 
at the High School. Visit the PTSA website and follow us on facebook and Instagram for 
the latest updates. 
     At the PTSA meeting you will meet our dedicated board members, High School 
principal Mrs Schnabel, High School Assistant Principals Mr. Mantay and Melanie 
Judson as well as Middle School principal Dr.Morey and Assistant Principal Mr. Polite.  
You will also have the opportunity to meet the teacher reps from the High School,and 
the Middle School reps.  
The PTSA continues to do many wonderful things for our students, staff and community. 

●​ Provide treats to all our 8th grade graduates and all National Honor Societies 
inductees at the MS and HS! 

●​ Our graduating seniors are treated to drawstring bags as a senior gift from us, a 
donut/cocoa bar, and refreshments at senior awards night. 

●​ We continue to provide scholarships to our graduates at the Middle and High 
Schools. 

●​ Partner with Military Blue Mothers to donate items to deployed military members. 
●​ Host a Holiday Boutique at the Middle School. 
●​ Participate in Seaford Chamber of Commerce Trunk or Treat 
●​ We continue to have a wonderful relationship with our CDP students at the MS 

and HS - they have helped us accomplish (assemble/deliver) many of our 
wonderful extras for our MS and HS buildings! 

●​ Provide Staff appreciation luncheons 
PTSA board members also attend school board meetings and report back to our 
members at our PTSA meetings.  Meeting dates for board meetings and PTSA 
meetings are on the district calendar.  Please attend these very important meetings! 
 
We encourage you to join the PTSA and attend our monthly meetings   
 
In Seaford Pride, 
SEAFORD PTSA 
 
 


